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Food Parcels 

 

Staff at CJS have been busy organizing food 

parcels for families entitled to Free School 

Meals.  These were designed to replace the 

school dinner their child/ren would have had 

if they were in school. 

 

On Wednesday this week a room was set up 

in the Hub for parents to come in and 

choose from a small selection of food to 

make up their food parcel. 

 

Here are some 

pictures of the 

range of 

products 

available and an 

example of a 

food parcel 

for ONE child 

for ONE week.  

We will be 

doing this 

again this 

Wednesday 

20th February. 

  

Looking Ahead 

 

Wednesday 20th February 

Parents who are eligible and have 

ordered a food parcel can collect 

them from The Hub between 9.15 & 

2.30. 

 

Friday12th February  

INSET Day – children not in school 

 

Monday 15th -Friday 19th February 

Half Term – children not in school 

 

Monday 22nd February 

Children return to school 



CHELLASTON JUNIOR SCHOOL 

                CJS News 
                  Friday 15th January 2021 
                                     Page 2 of 2  

CJS News 15th January 2021   Page 2 of 2 

 

Message from the Governors 

 

A message from the Governors was put on 

Class Dojo and emailed out to all our parents 

last night.  In this message they reiterated the 

Government’s message about critical or key 

workers: “Children with at least one parent or 

carer who is a critical worker can go to 

school or college if required, but parents and 

carers should keep their children at home if 

they can”.  They asked if parents could 

regularly reflect on their circumstances so 

that we can ensure the provision is as safe as 

possible and also going to those most in 

need.  School is currently at capacity and 

we have key worker families who have not 

managed to secure a place for their child at 

school.  

 

If your situation does change and you find 

yourself in a position that you could work at 

home and have your child/ren with you 

please do let us know so that the place can 

be offered to someone else.   

 

In the meantime we will continue providing 

education to our pupils both in school and at 

home.   

 

 
This week’s Top Maths Doodlers… 

Ashbourne Zachary 

Cromford Georgia 

Riber Clara 

Tissington Mia 

Chatsworth Alyssia 

Duffield Lennon 

Foremark Kyle 

Glossop Fenton 

Bakewell Chloe 

Castleton Anahita 

Dovedale Cohen 

Hartington Simran 

Edale Trevay 

Hope Maisy 

Newtown Kaitlin 

Ticknall Adam 

 

 
This week’s Top English Doodlers… 
Ashbourne Matthew 

Cromford Sienna 

Riber Kaito 

Tissington Mia 

Chatsworth Lila 

Duffield Victoria 

Foremark Kyle 

Glossop Aliyah 

Bakewell Mia 

Castleton Jonah 

Dovedale Bethany 

Hartington Simran 

Edale 
Dexter 

Trevay 

Hope Lauren 

Newtown India-Rose 

Ticknall 
Rosie 

Bhavjot 

 


